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10th November 2022 
    LSA/FB 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

School Uniform Reminder Letter 

Please could I take this opportunity to remind you of our expectations in regards to school 
uniform. 

At Shenley academy, we expect all pupils to wear the correct uniform every day. Below is a 
reminder of our expectations. 

 

· Plain black formal school shoes (leather or leather like material without a logo). Trainers 
are not permitted. 

· Plain black trousers or a plain black pleated knee length skirt only. Jeans (including 
skinny jeans), cords, skinny lycra trousers or combat trousers of any kind are not 
permitted. Tight elasticated skirts are not permitted. 

· Plain white school shirt 

· Academy tie (To be worn at all times) 

· Black/red V-neck sweater with Academy badge 

· Jewellery - one pair of plain studs at the bottom of the ear. Jewellery is not permitted to be 
worn on any other part of the body (including nose piercings) for Health and Safety 
reasons. No smart watches are allowed. 

· Nail varnish, coloured nails and nail extensions are not permitted. 

· Make-up is not allowed at all for students in Years 7-9, with discreet make-up only for 
students in Years 10 and 11. 

· Girls must wear ankle socks or tights. High knee socks are not allowed. 

· All pupils must have a school bag and pencil case. Pouches are not permitted in school. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Lisa Struthers 
Assistant Headteacher 
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